## St. Mary's Church East Preston with Kingston Women's Fellowship

Dear Friends, just a few words to wish you all a very Happy and Healthy New Year and the hope that you are all surviving the current pandemic.

Well done to all those who remembered we do not now meet in January! - a group decision due to probable inclement weather and closeness to Christmas.

Our next meeting is on Thursday, 3<sup>rd</sup> February at 2 p.m. in the Spire Room. This is our AGM so if you would like to propose anyone for any of the offices, please feel free to do this. We are keeping the subs to £7 so please bring this along if you would like to rejoin plus an item for the bring and buy stall. Our guest is our old friend Henry Nicholls who is doing an 'Antiques Roadshow' so any items you would like valuing or to be talked about, please bring along.

Fr. Andy has very kindly printed our 2022 programmes so you can collect this when you come. We have a full programme for the year with a few tweaks in that we decided not to have extra days for the two fund raising coffee mornings but to have them on the day of our meeting but in the morning. We are also hoping to have an outing to Canine Partners to see a demonstration of the work these amazing dogs do. x